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Claims; 

 Well school as started again and everything has gone pretty well. We also 

have a few bumps when we first start school but everything seems to be 

going pretty well now. As you all know we are not doing free breakfast for 

all students anymore and our breakfast numbers are down. We also are not 

serving breakfast in the classroom at West Minico anymore and that has 

been an adjustment for them at that school. We served 4,840 breakfasts in 

August of 2018 and 12,752 breakfasts in August of 2017. As you can see 

there is a big drop in numbers. Not doing classroom breakfast we lose 

3,000 meals for just August.  

 Lunch numbers we served 18,380 this year and last year we served 21,711. 

We served 7 days this year and 8 days last year. We averaged 2,626 

students per day for August 2018 and for August of 2017 we averaged 

2,713 per day for a difference of 87 students. 

Projects; 

 The warehouse project is done and the freezer is up and running. We have 

a few minor issues that are being taken care of with the cooler fan boxes 

and the final trim around the overhead door still needs to be put on. Please 

come by and see what we have done to expand the warehouse. 

 The Minico High project is up and running. The new freezer and cooler 

boxes are installed and working at this time. We have some finish work that 

needs to be done. It is so nice to have plenty of room for the staff at Minico 

to store food. Come by Minco and see what we have done there also.  

 We will be interviewing the week of September 10th for substitute cooks. 

We are looking to hire about 5 sub cooks this month. 


